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Delta to Resume Service from the U.S. to Shanghai (PVG) from May 2

Beginning on May 2nd, Delta will resume service from the U.S. to Shanghai (PVG). The first
flight will be depart from Detroit (DTW) with passengers. Due to the Shanghai lockdown
restrictions, the flights departing from PVG will operate as cargo only service through May 9th.
Delta will continue to monitor the situation in real time and Delta’s customer support team is
in direct contact with customers to provide assistance to impacted travelers.
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